
Dear Lissa, 
 
We refer to your letter of 27 September 2017 with attached representations and would comment as 
follows:- 
 
Representation from Environmental Health Officer  
 
 - We attach an e-mail from the noise consultant. 
 
Representations from neighbouring proprietors 
 
- Mr Addison is VAT registered not for business purposes but to allow him access to the parts for 

the conversions.  The supplier only supplies to VAT registered customers. 
- Mr Addison is noted on HiLo roofs website as he has carried out their training course so is 

therefore noted by that company as being someone who can carry out the conversions. 
- The noisy activities (grinding) extend to 2 hours per year per van conversion i.e. Mr Addison 

realistically will only convert one van per year so 2 hours maximum for grinding.  However, we 
have proposed that up to 4 vans may be converted per year therefore 8 hours maximum for 
grinding purposes. 

 
We trust the above can be included in the paperwork for the Notice of Review. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Michael Ritchie 
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